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Mental Health Awareness Week And
Catholic Education Week

UCC, along with many other institutions across Ontario, celebrated
Mental Health Awareness Week May 3rd-7th.
Each day began with mental health related
prayers and videos. In addition to this, all
students were invited to take part in the
SCCDSB’s Passport Adventure, led by Ms.
Bowman. Students learned about the
importance of their mental health, as well as
how to deal with their mental health.
This week also coincided with Catholic

Education Week. Morning exercises highlighted the theme of
‘Nurturing Hope’, and Mrs. Dudics’ Grade 12 Religion Class
attended a virtual mass and gathering with Cardinal Collins and
other keynote Catholic Speakers.

Student Morale
Due to the switch to online, as
well as the beautiful weather,

student morale is very low. Most
of the students I have spoken to
feel as if they are just putting in

time until summer. Many
teachers are working hard to try to raise student morale(as
seen further on in this report), however, students continue

to struggle in these unfortunate circumstances.



Leadership
In recognition of poor student morale, Mrs. Dunlop’s Grade 12

Leadership Class, in cooperation with many staff members, have
tried to step up and get students involved. They worked together

to create an inspirational, and
highly entertaining video. In
addition to the video, Mrs.

Dunlop’s Grade 12 Leadership
Class worked with Mr. Cowan’s
Grade 11/12 Entrepreneurship

Class to create UCC Together, a
website designed to promote

student engagement and sense
of belonging. The website also

features weekly challenges,
such as a dunk contest, as well
as pages to display artistic and

musical talents.

Entrepreneurs
Mr. Cowan’s Grade 11/12 Entrepreneurship

Class has been very busy. In addition to
creating UCC Together, this class has

received many presentations from current and
former entrepreneurial business owners, with

more to come. Many students in this class
have already applied for the $3000 summer

grant from the Ontario Government for
entrepreneurship, with more planning to!



Yearbooks
Yearbooks will look a little

different this year. Yearbooks will
include QR codes to events and
assemblies throughout the year,
such as the academic assembly,
the Grade 12 graduation, and the

Christmas Assembly. The majority
of copies have already been sold,
which is unique because usually
people wait until the last second
before deciding they want one.

Yearbooks will be delivered some
time in the Fall.

Stay Strong Lancers! We Will Get Through This
Together

Lancer Loud,
Lancer Proud!!!




